
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

May 27, 1958 

Mr. R. T. Churchill 
Neville G, Penrose, Inc. 
Fair Building 
Ft . Worth 2, Texas 

Dear Mr. Churchill: 

We enclose two copies of Order R - l 176 issued May 26, 1958, 
by the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1426, which was heard on 
May 6th at Santa Fe before an examiner. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
E n d s . 



CASE 

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

JM2L, 

Date g/y/fe 

Hearing Date 9 A.M. May 6 - DSN at SF 

My recommendations for an order in the above numbered cases are as follows: 

I recommend that the non-standard gas proration unit for the Blinebry 
Gas Pool be approved as requested by applicant. The interests in 
proposed unit have been communitized. Applicant proposes to dually 
complete a well in the Blinebry. If well is productive from the 


